
 
 
 
 January 1st, 2025 
 
 
To:  Parents of Students at least 13 1/2 years old on June 1, 2025– Must turn 14 on or before 
December 1, 2025 
From:  Tim Rhead, Superintendent 
 
This letter is regarding Driver Education.  State Law does not require schools to offer Driver 
Education, and no credit is received towards graduation. However, the Alcester-Hudson 
School Board has elected to continue offering this class and has set a fee of $225.00 per student 
to cover some of the costs of Driver Education.   
 
The fee must be paid before April 1, 2025, or students will not be able to complete the class. 
 
Classes will be held during regular school hours starting March 17th (beginning of 4th quarter). 
 
Would you please indicate whether you wish to have your child enrolled in this course and 
return the form below to school by Friday, January 31st. Thanks. 

 
 ****************************************************** 
 
Please return to school by Friday, January 31st. 
 
 
_____   I wish to have my child enrolled in Driver Education and will pay the fee of 

$225.00 to the Alcester-Hudson School. 
 
_____  I do not wish to have my child enroll in Driver Education. 
 
 
_____  I would like my child to monitor the class but not do the actual driving. 
 
 
 _______________________________________ 
 Parent's Name 
 
 
 _______________________________________ 
 Student's Name 


